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Good day!

I am Shalini, Assistant Marketing Manager of Sunlight Ecotourism Island Resort (SETIR). We are opening a
new Food & Beverage outlet in SETIR (Culion, Palawan) called the Mangrove, located on an islet surrounded
by mangrove trees, hence
the name. As we launch the new F&B outlet, we would also like to spread
awareness regarding the importance of mangroves to our environment.

In saying this, we would like to invite one of your team as our guest speaker to talk about mangrove trees on
July 12 during the official launch of the Mangrove, within the travel dates of June 10-13, 2022 at Sunlight
Ecotourism Island Resort, Culion, Palawan.
Flights, accommodations, and meals will be provided for the
said travel dates.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Thank you very much 

Warmly,


